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October 16, 2024 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 

Re:   Wastewater Treatment Plant Project - City of Owens Cross Roads  

 

Dear Homeowner/Resident:  

 

We are writing to inform you about the upcoming construction of our city’s new Wastewater Treatment Plant. This vital 

project will be located at the end of Sneed Avenue.  

 

Project Funding:  

• American Rescue Plan Act: $7,323,347  

• State Revolving Fund: $3,000,000 

 

Project Details: 

• Start Date: October 21, 2024 

• Contractor: Mark Johnson Construction, LLC 

 

What to Expect:  

• While construction will primarily take place within the designated Wastewater Treatment Plant area, there will be 

an increase in construction vehicle traffic on Sneed Avenue, TE McKinney, and Old Highway 431.  

• We will do our best to minimize disruptions.  

 

Questions or Concerns:  

• For project-related inquiries, please contact Jake Roth, RGS Civil Design, on behalf of the City.   

o Email: jroth@rgscivil.com  

o Phone: 256-503-9277 

 

Additional Information: 

• We appreciate your cooperation and patience throughout the construction process. 

• If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Christie Eason at 

christie.eason@owenscrossroadsal.gov or 256-725-5168. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

The City of Owens Cross Roads 
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